
STANDARD AND TRIUMPH VEHICLES

(NOT FOR PUBLICATION)

This Sheet gives Important  service Information and  should be

 filed by your Service Dept. in the Service Information Folder.

No. DateSPORTS/19/B BIG END BEARINGS MAY 1956

As a result of normal development work by our bearing manufacturers
in conjunction with The Standard Motor Company, a new type of big end bearing has been
evolved for use on The T.R.2 and T.R.3 Models.

The new bearings differ in construction from the type originally used
and offer greater resistance to bearing fatigue when used under arduous engine conditions.

The part number of the new bearing is 113381 as compared with
107676 for the original item. All future supplies of bearings sent out by our Spares Division
will be of the later type.

The new type of bearing, Part No. 113381 was introduced in normal
manufacture at Engine No. TS.11427E and will be fitted to all future units.

NOTE: These instructions are for information only and do not constitute 
an authority to carry out modifications at the expense of The 
Standard Motor Company Limited.


